Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
The Board of Chiropractic Medicine Task Force Committee announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 7, 2016, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Florida Department of Health
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Please be advised that this meeting has been cancelled. This meeting will now be in conjunction with the Full Board meeting scheduled in Orlando on August 12, 2016.
For more information, you may contact: gail.curry@flhealth.gov.
